
11/08/2021 

MRS Michele Moriki 
- 8 Orchard Street ST 
Warriewood NSW 2102 
Mimoriki@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1039 - 14 Wyatt Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

To Council Member

I am writing as I would like to oppose to the DA 2021/1039 as I am concerned with safety of 
children attending to our John Colet School if boarding houses are to be built so close to the 
school. 
How can we be assured that the residents have been cleared to be safe around children? This 
is a major concern, as this is proposed to be built so close to the school, the park in front of the 
school and the tennis courts, as these are places heavily used by children and will therefore 
become common areas by residents as well.
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